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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these 
should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to 

the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Justice 

"It is not possible to be in favour of justice for some people and not be in favour of justice for all 
people." -Martin Luther King Jr. 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you and your family enjoyed all the Jubilee celebrations last week and managed to 
take part in a street party or attend the gathering in Whitton High Street. It was a wonderful 
occasion that hopefully the children will remember for many years. 
 
It is hard to fathom that we are entering the last half-term of the academic year as we 
prepare to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 class and look to welcome our new 
Reception children for September. We have a very busy and action-packed half-term ahead, 
so please keep an eye out on key dates and events that are happening. 
 
School Life 
Even though it has only been a four-day school week, we got off to a busy start on Tuesday 
when Mrs Keightley and some parents took our Swimming Squad to the Borough Gala at 
Richmond Pools. Despite limited opportunities for the children to practice together, Mrs 
Keightley said they all swam really well and were very determined. We won’t get the results 
for a week or so, but well done to; Kimberley, Charlie, Cleo, Liem, Francesca, Holly, Evie, 
Freddie Zak and Louis. Thank you to Mrs Keightley for taking the squad and thank you also 
to Mrs Hards, Mr James and Ms Robertson for helping with driving the children too and from 
the Gala.  
 
We were delighted that the weather held on Wednesday and Thursday for Reception and 
Year 2 for their trips to Bocketts Farm and London Zoo respectively. The children had been 
incredibly excited about their trips and both Miss McAvoy and Miss Lancaster reported back 
how well behaved and mature the children were and how much they enjoyed their 
experiences. Thank you to all the parents who were able to help out with the classes. 
 
We wish Year 5 all the best next Monday when they head off to the Rose Theatre in 
Kingston to take part in the Richmond Singing Festival along with some other local schools. 
They have practised very hard with Mrs Place and it has been a delight to hear their 
beautiful singing around the school. On Tuesday Year 5 then have an Orange Tree Theatre 
Shakespeare workshop in the Hall whilst Year 3 get to visit Twickenham Stadium as part of 
their local area history studies. 
 
Well done to Anastasia, Esha, Hannah, Francesca, Sam, Akshar, Zak and Ethan who had 
the opportunity to be flag bearers pitch-side when the England rugby team ran out for their 
matches at the Sevens Tournament at Twickenham Stadium on Sunday 29th May. You did 
a great job! 
 
Annual Parent Questionnaire 
Thank you to those parents who have been able to complete our annual parent 
questionnaire. We would be keen for anyone who hasn’t yet completed it to do so, as it 
provides valuable information for the school and the Governors in looking at what we can do 
to improve what we offer. We’ve extended the deadline to next Friday (17th), so if you can 
spare a few minutes, please click on the following link. You are welcome to complete a 
questionnaire for each child you have in the school. https://forms.gle/utswndr6pWXkR1MJ6   
 
School Association Mufti Days 
Thank you for all the donations and contributions sent in on the Friday before half-term… 
 

https://forms.gle/utswndr6pWXkR1MJ6
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ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 23rd May  

CLASS % 

Friendship 94.33 

Endurance 92.33 

Peace      95.33 

Forgiveness      98.33 

Reverence         97.33 

Service      96.92 

Justice   97.93 
 

  

   
Well done to Forgiveness Class for achieving the 
Best attendance for this week 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Whole Class 

Endurance class  Whole Class 

Peace class  Aleh 

Forgiveness class  Kimberley & Bella 

Reverence class  Sophie 

Service class  Akshar 

Justice class  Whole Class 
 
 
 

GREEN TEAM FACTS 
One out of every three mouthfuls of our food depends 
on pollinators like bees. 

ENGLISH AS AN ADDITIONAL LANGUAGE 

SURVEY 
Our records show we at Bishop Perrin School have 18 

children and families who speak different languages as 

well as English. An amazing number, which we are 

extremely proud of.   

  

There are many benefits to being bilingual and research 

shows that being bilingual helps children to problem 

solve, multi-task and develop creative and flexible 

thinking. 

  

We would like to update our records to ensure we are 

providing the best support we can for our pupils and 

enabling us to identify and celebrate those children who 

are multilingual. If your child is able to speak another 

language other than English, even if they are not 

particularly fluent as yet, please complete the short 

Google survey accompanying this communication by 

clicking on the link below. There is no need to complete 

this survey if your child only speaks English. 

 

The deadline for completing the survey is Friday 24th 

June. https://forms.gle/QRz7Pxwy4G8L8Jcb7  

  

Thank you to those parents who are able to take the 

time to complete the survey. The information you provide 

will be really helpful for us and your child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have some more mufti days coming up which are vital to help the School Association prepare for the Summer Fete, so 
please do support them by bringing in items or money for these days.  
 
Thank you for all the donations and contributions sent in on the Friday before half-term. We have some more mufti days 
coming up which are vital to help the School Association prepare for the Summer Fete, so please do support them by bringing 
in items or money for these days. Please remember that long hair needs to be tied back as normal for mufti days. Please see 
below the themes for the remaining mufti days in the run up to the Summer Fete; 
 

Date Mufti Type Donations and or Contributions of… 

17th June Coloured socks and/funny hats and or non-school top New items for tombola 

24th June Full Mufti Bottles 

1st July Mufti T-Shirt (after Sports Morning) Sweets 

8th July Full Mufti Cakes 

 
Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mr Corke 

https://forms.gle/QRz7Pxwy4G8L8Jcb7
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YEAR 5 SINGING FESTIVAL  
The performance is on Monday 13th June at 11:15 at the 
Rose Theatre Kingston. Please provide your child with a 
packed lunch for Monday 13th June. 

 
Year 5 will be travelling by coach to the Festival on the 13th 
June, along with St Edmunds and Nelson School children, 
the cost of the transport is £7.20 per child please make this 
payment ASAP is it is now overdue. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  

 
YEAR 6 UPDATES 
Your child will be bringing home a form for their trip to 
Bowles.  Please can you ensure that you complete it and 
return to school by Monday 20th June.  
 
Also, a few dates/reminders: 
 

- Monday 13th June - Decades Day (children to 

dress up in fashion from 1950s/60s/70s or 80s) 

- Wednesday 15th June - Year 6 Class Assembly 

(8.55am start, parents welcome) 

- Thursday 16th June - School Journey Meeting (in 

Year 6 classroom at 3.30pm or join virtually using 

your child's Google login) 

- Monday 20th June - Year 6 trip to Squires to 

harvest potatoes/make into chips - please send a 

packed lunch in on this day 

- Monday 20th June - Decades project due in 

- Tuesday 28th June - Year 6 transition day at 

Twickenham School (9.30-1.30pm)/Turing House 

session for pupils attending in September (1.30-

3pm).  Please send a packed lunch on this day 

- Thursday 30th June - Trip to Turing House to see 

performance of Matilda (1pm - 3pm) 

 
It is a very busy month!  More details to follow soon 
regarding the school production Cinderella & Rockerfella. 
 
Many thanks, Miss Sweeney 

 
YEAR 1 LIBRARY VISIT – VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED 
Year 1 will visit Whitton Library on the morning of Thursday 
16th June, if you’re able to help and volunteer please let the 
school office know ASAP. 
 
During the trip they will hear a story and also have the 
opportunity to browse and loan books (if they have a library 
account). With this in mind, please consider signing your 
child up to Whitton Library services ahead of this trip. Please 
ensure your child has their library card with them for the visit. 

 
 

 
WEBSITE FEEDBACK 
We would like to learn more about your experience of 
our main school website; 
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  

 
We're planning on updating the website and would 
appreciate your input, as the main users of the site, to 
make this as user friendly, informative and accessible 
as possible.  
 
The survey will only take a few minutes of your time and 
all of the answers you provide will be anonymous.   
 
Please visit the following link to complete the survey 
https://forms.gle/YJLFttPeUrQQ1MGo8  

 
Thank you for participating. 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Today your child was handed a leaflet detailing how to 
order their class and/or group photographs. 
 
All Children will have a class photo form, those in clubs  
such as e.g. Gymnastics, Choir, School Council, 
Football  etc. will have been handed additional order 
forms for the respective clubs they participate in.  
 
If you don’t yet have an Imago Juniors account, you will 
need to follow the steps to create one. You then enter 
the unique gallery name and gallery code (on the 
leaflet) to locate the photo(s) you require.  
 
If you place your order by the 16th June you will qualify 
for free delivery to the school. 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/YJLFttPeUrQQ1MGo8
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YR BOCKETTS FARM TRIP 

Date Event 

13th June YR5 RMT Singing Festival 

14th June 
YR6 Wimbledon Synagogue Virtual 
Tour 

14th June YR3 Twickenham Stadium  

14th June 
Y5 A Midsummer Night's Dream 
Workshop 

15th June YR6 Class Assembly  

16th June YR 1 to Whitton Library  

16th June 
Year 6 school Journey Meeting 
3:30PM 

17th June 
School Nurse Workshop - Reception 
Class 

17th June 
Mufti -  Coloured socks and/funny hats 
and or non-school top 

20th June YR6 To Squires Garden Centre 

21st June YR2 St Augustine’s Church  

24th June Mufti Day – Full mufti 

27th June  YR5 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

29th June YR3 Class Assembly  

29th June YR5 Orange Tree Theatre  

30th June YR4 Kew Gardens 

1st July Mufti - T-Shirts (after Sports Morning) 

1st July School Nurse Workshops (Year 2 – 6) 

1st July Sports Morning 

4th – 8th 
July YR 6 Residential Trip - Bowles 

4th July YR2 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

4th July YR5 To Hounslow Mosque 

5th July Reception to St Augustine’s Church  

8th July Mufti Day – Full Mufti 

11th July YR3 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

ST AUGUSTINE’S CHURCH FETE  
Tomorrow, Saturday 11th June, St Augustine’s are 
holding a Fete between 2-6PM. BBQ, garden party, 
cakes, beer tent and more.  

 

DIARY DATES 
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YEAR 3 

Year 3 will be visiting Twickenham Stadium on Tuesday 

14th June. They will take part in a tour and murder 

mystery detective workshop. 

 

Children will use the local bus to and from Twickenham 

Stadium.  

 

The cost for this trip is £8.50, please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/  to 

complete this payment by 5th June. 

 

You will need to supply your child with a packed 

lunch for this trip and their bottle of water.  

 

 

YEAR 4 

Year 4 will visit Kew Gardens on Thursday 30th June via 

the local train system.  

 

The trip may involve quite a lot of walking, please may the 

children wear very comfortable shoes or trainers. 

In addition, please may the children be prepared for wet 

or hot weather and have raincoats or sun hats with them 

as seems appropriate!  You will need to provide your 

child with a packed lunch. 

 

 

 

VACANCIES AT BISHOP PERRIN SCHOOL 
Class Teacher vacancy  
https://www.eteach.com/job/class-teacher-1241581  
 
Part Time Class Teacher vacancy 
https://www.eteach.com/job/class-teacher-part-time-
1241586  
 
Higher Level Teaching and Learning Assistant and 
Extended School Leader vacancy 
https://www.eteach.com/job/higher-level-teaching-and-
learning-assistant-and-extended-school-leader-1239304 
 

YEAR 5 

On Wednesday 29th June, Year 5 will visit the theatre to 

watch A Midsummer Night's Dream. Travelling via local 

train service. 

 

The cost for this is £3.00 per child, the trip has been 

subsidised by the School Association. Please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool to 

make payment for this trip and give approval by today. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform and bring 

a packed lunch for Wednesday 29th June.  

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 

On the 20th June Year 6 will make a return trip to Squires 

Garden Centre. Taking back their planted potatoes to turn 

them into chips, permission forms will be with you shortly. 

They will need to bring a packed lunch for this visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EDUCATIONAL VISITS – PAYMENT, PERMISSION AND LUNCH REMINDERS 
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